
 
From: Jonathan Dixon   
Sent: 03 May 2023 12:25 
To: Section 62A Applications <section62a@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Cc: -

 
Subject: Section 62A Planning Application: S62A/22/0007 Land to the South of Henham Road, 
Elsenham, Essex 
 
Good morning, 
  
Ahead of the Hearing next week, please see the attached.  We should be grateful if you would you 
pass these on to the Inspector for his attention. 
  

• An assessment of the 5YHLS, carried out Savills as a review of the Uttlesford District Council 
update dated December 2022 (the Applicant is not sure who submitted the UDC update, but 
assume it was UDC), that also considers the position post the 1st April 2023. 
  

• A Technical Note by Ardent regarding highways, including Appendices A and B thereto; 
Appendix A is a copy of the decision on application ref. S62A/2022/0012 – we understand 
that the Inspector is aware of this, but the decision has not been submitted by any party in 
relation to this application. 
  

Regards, 
  
Jonathan. 
  
  
Jonathan Dixon MRTPI FRSA   
Director 
Planning  
  
Savills, Unex House, 132-134 Hills Road, Cambridge, CB2 8PA 
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